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28th September 2020

Dear Parent / Carer

[bookmark: _GoBack]You will be aware that schools this year are unable to run a full Year 6 open evening this year, and so we are unable to meet you in school as hoped on 30th September.
Therefore, I am pleased to invite you to our virtual Year 6 open evening, that you will be able to access via  our website at  www.bradfield.sheffield.sch.uk  and via our YouTube Channel Bradfield School 1957 at https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCiIp8ivnVswJM4GzYQpk8LQ from week commencing 5th October.
In our virtual open evening, you will be able to take a virtual tour of the school, and hear from myself, our Deputy Head Mrs. Banks and the Head of Year 7 Mrs. Lofthouse. You will be able to visit each of our subject areas and meet some of the teachers, see some students in action and hear them give their views on the school and subjects. You will also be able to hear from key colleagues in pastoral care, special educational needs, safeguarding and careers. 
We can offer a very limited programme of tours of the school, with these being primarily aimed at students with special educational needs who are particularly vulnerable, but this will be subject to stringent Health and Safety considerations with track and trace information supplied. Please get in touch  via enquiries@bradfield.sheffield.sch.uk to enquire about availability.
We are sad that we are not able to open our doors to you as we would have in previous years, but look forward to a year interacting with you remotely and working with our primary colleagues to make transition to our school as smooth as possible. 

Kind regards

Adrian May 
Headteacher
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